Protecting your baby and family from

Respiratory Viruses:

Like COVID-19, RSV (Respiratory Syncytial Virus) and flu
affect the lungs and can cause serious breathing problems
for children and babies. Talk to your family about the risks.

Certain diagnoses can make children and babies more vulnerable
for serious complications from respiratory viruses
- including prematurity, chronic lung disease, and heart conditions.

You can limit the spread of viruses by wearing a mask,
washing your hands with soap & water, using an
alcohol-based hand sanitizer, and getting vaccinated.

The fewer germs your baby is exposed to, the less likely they
are to get sick. Let people know you need their help to stay well.
Limit visitors. Avoid crowds. Stay away from sick people.

Immunizations save lives. Stay up-to-date with your family's
flu vaccinations and COVID-19 boosters. This helps our
community stay safe by stopping the spread of deadly viruses.

Babies older than 6 months can get a flu shot and COVID-19
vaccinations. There is no vaccine for RSV, but monthly
antibody shots during RSV season can help protect them.
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